
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH NH 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Islington Street Phase 2A Project Meeting 

Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 6 pm 
City Hall Conference Room A 

and via Zoom 

Members of the public may attend in person or via Zoom. To attend via Zoom, you must register in 
advance. Please click on the link below or copy and paste this into your web browser: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_9zASW17UTIeaXDXVJkUPdQ 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing the Zoom link and additional 
information for joining the meeting. 

Construction on the Islington Street Corridor Reconstruction Project is tentatively scheduled to 
resume in mid April. The project area for Phase 2A of construction includes the section of Islington 

Street from Dover Street to just past Cornwall St. and includes upgrades to the Goodwin Park 
entrances along Islington. 


